
 

 

 

 

April 23, 2021 

 

As of 0800 this morning, Saint Vincent’s is closed to visitors.  These visitors are the visitors who come to 

the Windsor Room.  Designated caregivers are still allowed to visit up on the units.  Each resident can have 

two Designated Caregivers, but only one can visit at a time.  This is expected to last for four weeks.  Out 

of an abundance of caution, resident will not be able to go out for drives for the next month.  This is going 

above the restrictions put in place by Dr. Strang but we feel it is an important restriction to keep the 

residents safe.   

We ask that all designated caregivers get tested every two weeks. This is another step to ensure that 

COVID-19 has not entered the building. Please see Debbie or Kathy on the first floor.  

As the weather gets better residents are able to get outside to enjoy the fresh air.  It is very important 

that any family member who takes their loved one outside keeps their mask on the entire time.  Physical 

distancing guidelines must still be in place meaning that family members are required to sit six feet away 

from their loved one.  We are asking that the benches outside of the fence in the garden area be reserved 

for residents only who are outside either by themselves or with staff.  If you are taking your loved one to 

the garden, please use the area inside of the fence.  There are benches which will allow physical distancing 

between multiple family members and their loved one. 


